

# DevMtg 2015-07-01

## Developers Meeting on Weds, July 1, 2015

Today's Meeting Times



- JIRA Backlog Hour: [16:00 UTC](#) in #dspace IRC, i.e. one hour BEFORE the meeting. During that hour, we will be working together to tackle our [JIRA Backlog of "Received" tickets](#).
- DSpace Developers Meeting: [15:00 UTC](#) in #duraspace IRC

## Agenda

### Discussion Topics

1. DSpace
  - a. 

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.
  - b. 

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.
  - c. 

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.
  - d. 

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.
2. DSpace
  - a. ~~emire will be presenting to us on "Service API + Hibernate" work in early July (date/time still TBD). They are proposing to add to 6.0, but needs discussion.~~
  - b. 

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.
  - c. 

Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.
3. RoadMap work
  - a. [Design - Single UI Project](#) has some rough timelines on likely plans.
  - b. Tim is meeting with Jonathan Markow this week to create a "UI Working Group" to finalize our process & kickstart the prototyping.
    - i. If you've volunteered to help in some way, we will be reaching out again in the next week or so.
4. Other topics?

## Meeting Notes

### Meeting Transcript

- Full IRC Transcript is available at - <http://irclogs.duraspace.org/index.php?date=2015-07-01>

### Action Items

(Action items go here, if any)